
CALL FOR STREAM AND SYMPOSIUM PROPOSALS  
SUSTAINABLE HRM AND WORKING-LIFE PRACTICES 
 
DATE: 17–19 JUNE 2024  
VENUE: University of Gothenburg, Sweden   

 
The Centre for Global Human Resource Management (CGHRM) and FALF (Forum 
for working-life research) cordially invites scholars from all disciplines to an 
international conference on Sustainable HRM and working-life practices. 

INSTRUCTIONS 
Streams and symposiums should relate to conference theme and current research 
topics in the field of HRM and/or working-life research. 

Each proposal should include a suggested title, a short description of the 
stream/symposium, a short biography about yourself and contact details. 

A stream includes up to 10 papers, organized in sessions of 3–4 papers. A 
symposium includes 3–4 papers presented in one session. 

Please note that the submission deadline for proposals is 31st of August 2023. 
Submissions should be emailed to cghrmconference@gu.se. 
  

CONFIRMED CONFERENCE STREAMS AND SYMPOSIUMS  
The organizers will notify stream contributors in September 2023 and the streams  
will be posted on the website to guide the Call for papers. The Chair is expected to 
participate in the selection of contributions and the organization of the streams. More 
information will be given to Chairs on acceptance of a stream. 
 
Symposiums will be notified in September 2023 and the suggested abstracts to be 
included in the symposium can be submitted at a later time.   

There will also be an open call for abstract.  

You will find more information about the conference on www.cghrm.gu.se.  

 

 

The conference is held at the University of Gothenburg. CGHRM and FALF are the main 
organizers and co-organizers are the following center formations: AgeCap, SDG8 
Initiative, WE Work Employment. 
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